
 

 

 

 

 

City of Auburn Hills 
Notice of Public Hearing 

Community Development Block Grant Funds 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Auburn Hills will hold a public hearing on the use of 
Community Development Block Grant Funds. 
 
The Hearing will be held on Monday, November 17, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. to hear public comments 
on the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program Year 2026-2027 application for 
approximately $11,786 to fund eligible projects.   
 
All interested citizens are requested to attend the hearing in person or may comment in 
writing, sent to the Clerk’s Office at 1827 North Squirrel, Auburn Hills, by Tuesday, November 
11, 2025. 
 
If you wish to view the agenda, log on to www.auburnhills.org/councilagendas.  
The agenda will be posted by 5:00 PM Thursday before the meeting. 
 

 
Individuals in need of Assistance under the ADA 
Anyone planning to attend the meeting who needs special assistance under the Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA) is asked to contact the City Clerk's Office at 248.370.9402 or the City 
Manager's Office at 248.370.9440 at least 48 hours before the meeting. Staff will be pleased to 
make the necessary arrangements. 
 
Jackie Monroy Krieg, Director of Senior Services  
October 9, 2025 
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